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Jim Webb

From: Riley, Charlie <charlie.riley@mctx.org>

Sent: Friday, January 09, 2015 3:03 PM

To: Jim Webb

Subject: Old Conroe Road

 

I am in full support of this project. Thanks 

 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone 
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Jim Webb

From: Jim Webb

Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2015 3:41 PM

To: 'Elechia.Davis@mctx.org'

Cc: 'twoolley@cityofconroe.org'

Subject: Commissioner Riley Support for Old Conroe Road Extension 

Attachments: RileySupport.doc

Elechia –  
 
Thanks for your time on the phone. As discussed, please see the attached draft letter for Commissioner Riley’s 
consideration. If there are any questions or comments, please let me know. 
 
This application is due Monday (I apologize for the short notice) so a quick return would be much appreciated! 
 
Thank you so much! 
 
Jim 
 
-- 
Jim Webb 
Vice President, Project Development and Management 
 
The Goodman Corporation 
3200 Travis Street, Suite 200 
Houston Texas, 77006 
 
p: 713-951-7951 x204 
f: 713-951-7957 
c: 309-472-7235 
e: jwebb@thegoodmancorp.com  
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